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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

JOINT MEETING 
CITY OF CENTERVILLE 
WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 3, 1978 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Community Room 

PRESENT: Councilmen James Singer 
Jeffrey Siler 
Leonard Stubbs 

Councilwoman Nora Lake 
Trustees Duane Snyder 
Russell Miller 

The Meeting was chaired by Christine Snyder, Member of the Citizens 
Committee for Cooperative and Responsive Government. 

The report of the Parks and Recreation Study Committee was reviewed 
by Mrs. Snyder. Comparisons were made between the City of Centerville and 
the Centerville Washington Park District. Programs were outlined. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 



.... 

To: All e l ec ted and appointed officials and staff of the 
Centerville-Washington Township communi ty , and 
interested citi zens 

Re : Joint 1' ovmship- City Mee t i ng , 1/Jednesday May J, 7:J0 P. r,: . 
Community Room, Centerville Municipal Building 

Th e Ci tizens for Co-operative and Responsive Government 
Co~mlttee sponsors monthly meetings between the Washington Township 

'rrustees and the Centerville Council members to provide an opportunity 

t o discuss subj ects of mutual interest, and to improve communicat ion 
and fo ster a spirit of co-operation i n the best interest of our 

entire community. 
The next meeting in this series will b e Wednesday, May J at 7:J0 P.M. 

i n the Communi t y Room of the City Building . The topic of discussion 
will be Parks and Recreation, and the Parks and Recreation Study 
Co mmittee of the CCRG, Mir iam Beck and Christine Snyder, will present 

a report of their findings and recommendations. 
It is hoped that the Park District Commissioners and staff,the 

Ci ty Parks and Recreation staff and Board, and any interes ted citizens 
will participate in the discussion, as well as the elected officials. 

The April Joint Meeting was cancelled due to commitments of Council 
during the income tax campaign, and the agenda planned for that meeting 
will tentatively be used in June and July. Communication has be en made 

between the Township Zoning Board and the Centerville Planning Commission 
on the initiation of the Joint Zoning Study directed by the Township 

Trustees in th~ir motion of February 28, 1978. The CCRG committee wishe~ 
to allow time for accomplishment in this study before it becomes an 
agenda item for a joint meeting. Discuss ions are proceeding as well 
on certain aspects of the three-mile jurisdiction. 

The CCRG Committee wil l meet Wednesday, May 10 at 8 :00 P. N. at 
the home of Dean Brandt, 196 Joy Elizabeth Drive. All interested 

persons and the press are invited. Committee members are urged to 

bring progress reports of their respective studies. 


